UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

THE GRADUATE SCHOOL

Office of the Dean

February 8, 1941

Professor F. C. Allen Department of Physical Education University of Kansas

My dear Professor Allen:

enclosing the letter written somewhat earlier to

Dean Schwegler concerning the possibility of securing

Mrs. Josephine Sams for our summer session. I am

filing this with Mr. Nichols with the suggestion that

this matter be taken up for discussion at the next

meeting of the Budget Committee.

Very sincerely yours,

E. B. Stouffer, Chairman of the Budget Committee

EBS:EC